
20022017 Playing Field

Hello Mary

Congratulations on your new job! I’ve only been clerk of this Charity for just over 3 months, 
so we can both learn together.

I’ve been asked to write to you as, recently the Parish Council have had contractors on the 
field, clearing the gorse etc. away from the fence. It is a condition of the PC leasing the land 
from the Charity that they maintain it. We’ve noticed that the North-West corner of the field 
has not been cut back yet. I have to remind the Council that because of the nesting season, 
all work on the common that affects the habitat, has to be completed by mid-March.

We have also noticed that your contractor has not cut stumps down to the ground, but left 
them proud. We assume they have not been treated with Glyphosate to kill them off. It 
would be in the PC’s interest to get this done, as it will reduce maintenance costs in future 
years.

The contractor we use, Paul Denny, would be happy to do this work, as he is familiar with 
the site. Should this help, Paul’s email address is denjuan76@gmail.com and his number is 
07766 901 995.

Kind regards
Matthew Wetmore
Clerk: Walberswick Common Lands Charity
PO Box 73, Halesworth IP19 1AU. Tel: 07760 382 628


